

School Advisory Council Annual Report – June 2021

School Saint Mary's Elementary School

Please list SAC members including names, membership type (i.e., parent, community member, staff), and role (i.e., Chair, Vice Chair).

Chair: Paul Khosla Staff: Maurina Fougere Staff: Kate MacLeod Parent: Emma Whalen Parent: Kerin Martin

Community Member: Sherry Riggs

Please describe a summary of work undertaken by the SAC to improve student achievement and school performance.

During our SAC meetings we discussed:

- Student wellness and the results of the student mini survey
- Reading and Writing levels from the data collected in the School Based Assessment Portal
- Black Lives Matter in Education

Please list any significant milestones and success stories that the SAC would like to highlight.

The SAC supported the purchasing of in-school learning materials for students to help support families struggling with the financial aspect of COVID-19. Items included scribblers, coloured pencils, markers, erasers, etc.

Please describe any related sub-committee work undertaken by SAC members (e.g., School Options Committee).

N/A

Statements of Revenues and Expenditures:

Expenditures supporting the school improvement plan (e.g., providing resources to support math and literacy instruction).

With the SAC Grant, the following as purchased:

1.	Butterfly Kit and Net or Grade 2/3	\$124.13
2.	Butterfly Kits for Grade P/1 and 1/2	\$179.05
3.	Chrome Book and Licensing	\$559.53

Expenditures supporting policy development and implementation (e.g., supporting and promoting new policies).

With the SAC Grant, the following as purchased:

Staff Professional Reading – How to Be Anti-Racist and White Fragility
 Student school supplies Outdoor Play equipment
 \$202.76
 \$2500.00
 \$197.07

Expenditures covering operational expenses; up to 20 per cent of provincial SAC funding may be used as operational expenses, if necessary, to encourage and support member participation).

N/A

Please return to School Administration Supervisor by Monday, June 21, 2021. Thank you.